
 
 

 
Newsletter of the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation             4th Quarter 2015 

 
 
 
Officers 

 
President – Seth Polen 
Vice President – Eric Ortiz  
Secretary – Hank Shaffer 
Treasurer – Joe Lepore 
 

 
Financial Report 
 

 
The fourth quarter financial reports were prepared and presented. 
 

 
Updates: 
CPA Filing 
 
 
 

 
Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone has been looking for a new CPA to prepare 
the 2015 taxes and review, two CPA’s are under review. Fourth quarter 
financial reports were prepared and completed for Board review. 

 
Annual Planning Report 

 
The 2016 Annual Planning Report was presented to the Board and approved 
and forwarded to the City of LA.  
 

 
Board Elections 

 
Board elections were held and will be presented at the next meeting. 
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